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Young Elementary School 


SDMC Meeting
Thursday, March 30, 2017


MINUTES


State of School
· Budget: Reviewed budget on target.  Priority budget at 50%, while general budget is 95% spent.  Some money from Priority budget will be spent on summer school. 					
· Attendance: Remains at 96%.  Slight improvement in tardy to school.

Testing: Completed STAAR Writing, 5th Grade Math and Reading (100% of students enrolled tested).  TELPAS testing also completed.

· Safety/Discipline – Concern for speeding at arrival and dismissal.  
CHAMPS strategies used consistently to reduce off task behaviors in classroom.  Slight up-tick in off task behaviors in 3rd and 4th grade; while steady reduction in 1st and 2nd grade.



Turnaround Plan

· Comments: Reviewed plan and feedback from parents, teachers and community members.  Trends: Good plan.  Suggested addition – money for new programs, additional staff (counselor, behavior specialist, assistant principal and librarian).  Other outstanding recommendation was for retention bonus for teachers and staff.


· Adjourned
